
LAST CHANCE TO ORDER APPLES!
Direct from the Okanagan orchard, we’re selling Honeycrisp and
Ambrosia apples. Each box sold gives $8-$10 back to the PAC!
Click HERE to order by Oct 6 . Pick up will be Oct 17  at the
school. 
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HALLOWEEN DANCE OCT 29
Get your costumes ready, our Halloween Dance will be happening
on Oct 29 , 6:00 - 8:00pm! Entry is by donation, and we will have
pizza and treats for sale. Please note parent/guardian
supervision is required for all children attending, regardless of
age. If you are interested in helping with this event, please email
Jacqueline at northridge.pac.fundraising@gmail.com
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PURDYS HELP NEEDED
We are looking for volunteers to help sort and hand out Purdys
orders in December. If you have some time the evening of Dec 3
or 4 to sort orders, or have time after school on Dec 5 , please
let Claudia know at northridge.pac.fundraising@gmail.com
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COMING UP!
Nov date TBA - Bottle Drive
Nov 14 - Board Game Night, 5:30-7:30pm
 Nov 21 - Clothing swap

PAC 
CONNECTION

Next PAC Meeting 
Wed, Nov 5  @ 6:30pm

in the staff room
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Meetings are approx 90
mins long and parents
are welcome to come

and take part in
discussions, or just sit in

and listen. 
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Join Northridge Families
on Facebook to stay

connected. 

More Info?
northridge.pac.info@

gmail.com

https://fundraising.sunokafruit.com/seller_1/091792422/org-campaign/northridge-elementary-school-pac-harvest-2025
mailto:northridge.pac.fundraising@gmail.com
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